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P  Morning interval, 23rd December and Christmas holidays 

Interval for all pupils will be at 10.30 am on Friday, 23rd December.  School closes at 12.30 pm 
on Friday, 23rd December and reopens at 8.40 am on Monday, 9th January.  We hope you have 
a restful and relaxing holiday.  Keep safe and we look forward to seeing you on Monday, 9th 
January, in full uniform! 

 B Lee 
P  Winter Musical Showcase 

Well done to everyone involved in our Winter Musical Showcase!  There were great individual 
and group performances.  Thank you to our Parent Council, pupils and staff who helped with the 
refreshments, tombola stall, raffles and craft stalls.  The Christmas cakes on display were 
admired by everyone! It was a lovely evening, enjoyed by all.  

 B Lee 
P  Christmas Assemblies 

Thank you to our Chaplains, S6 pupils and school choir for leading our Christmas services this 
week  

 B Lee 
P  Year Group Assemblies 

There will be year group assemblies in the first week of the new term, at Tutor time in the Street 
area: 

 

 Monday, 9th January – S1 

 Tuesday, 10th January – S2 

 Wednesday, 11th January – S3 (TBC) 

 Thursday, 12th January – S4 

 Friday, 13th January – S5/6 
 B Lee 

 
P Homework 

Homework will be shared using Google Classroom.  Please make sure you are a member of all 
your Google Classrooms, including your Year Group Google Classroom. 

LA Cimmino 
P Young Scot Card and Free Bus Travel 

If you need a new Young Scot Card, or still have to renew your card to access free bus travel, 
your Tutor teacher can give you a form to complete, which will allow us to apply for your card on 
your behalf. Completed forms should be returned to Miss Fletcher or the School Office.  Please 
see Miss Fletcher if you have any questions about accessing free bus travel. 

B Lee 
P Pre-loved Uniform Items  

We have a supply of pre-loved uniform items available to pupils.  Please speak to your Pupil 
Support Teacher, Miss Fletcher, Mrs McGregor, Miss Leckenby or any member of the Senior 
Management Team if you need any uniform items. 

 
We would welcome any donations of any pre-loved items of school uniform, particularly school 
blazers to add these to the supplies available to pupils.  Please pass any donations to the 
School Office.  Thank you. 

B Lee 
P EMA – S5/6 

EMA application forms can be completed on the South Lanarkshire Council website. On the 
Council website, click on ‘Education and Learning’, then ‘Secondary School Information’, then 
‘Education Maintenance Allowance’.  If you need any help with this, please see Mr Robertson or 
your Pupil Support Teacher. 
 
It is your responsibility to complete and send the application form. 
 
When you receive an award letter with your EMA number on it, bring this to Mr Robertson who 
will then issue a copy of the Learning Agreement to be signed by your teachers and 
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Parent/Carer.  You should then return the completed Learning Agreement to Mr Robertson and 
the school office will then process your EMA.   
 
Only when you have completed all of the above will the payment process begin.  Please see Mr 
Robertson if you have any questions about EMA. 

D Robertson 
 


